From: Trish Fraser
Sent: 08 March 2015 10:52
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application for a factory on land East of Camp Road

                                                                                                Trish Fraser
                                                                                                46 Heyford Leys
                                                                                                Upper Heyford
                                                                                                Bicester
                                                                                                Oxfordshire
                                                                                                OX25 5LX
                                                                                                
8th March 2015
Re: Proposal of a factory on the land east of Heyford Park.
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
Apologies I cannot find a planning number.

I strongly object to this proposal
The disruption from this is causing much anxiety for people who already live here. Our peace and tranquillity has been replaced with the noise of large lorries, heavy plant rumbling around and irritating constant high pitched reversing warning sounds even on Saturdays and Sunday's.  Generators run constantly throwing out toxic diesel fumes. There is constant dust and mud and to have the addition of another huge plant is built is beyond the pale. We, the residents have had enough.
Also this proposal is on open farm land and not on the base. There is plenty of brown land for which you can build. Please use this. I find it appalling that the Oxfordshire countryside is being eaten up this way.
Although this plan is not on a flood plane the sheer impact of overdevelopment is in my view and well known to be having an acute and serious impact in other areas. 
There is no infrastructure in place. With the current building of more than 1000 rising to the possibility of 30000 houses with at least two cars per dwelling how do authorities think the roads will cope? The A34 is already one of the worst congested roads in England due to over development. Bicester is now a gridlocked hell.
I am not a whining NIMBY. My property does not overlook this proposed site. I care for the countryside and the wildlife that needs it so badly.
Thank you for reading my concerns
Yours Trish Fraser
